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11/02/2021  12:07:022021/0025/P COMMNT anthony Richards I am dismayed and appalled that EL are now wanting to replace the approved 36 affordable units with private 

rental flats. This surely goes against both Camden and National guidelines. It is  a blatant money-grabbing 

exercise and shows total disregard for the area and what is of most need. The original application was 

originally thrown out by Camden and only allowed after government intervention. This is far worse and cannot 

possibly be allowed.
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